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Tuesday 4th July, 2023
Dear Parents & Carers,
Year 2 will be going on a trip to Camley Street Nature Park. We will be learning
about plants, going on a nature walk, pond dipping and hunting for minibeasts!

Trip date:
Beetles - Monday 17th July

Grasshoppers – Tuesday 18th July

We will be leaving school at around 10.45am and walking to Camley Street along
the canal. We have a workshop booked at 1:00 pm and will return to school after
this. Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch and a water bottle in a
backpack. Please remember we are a nut free school.

Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather, and is
wearing sunscreen and a hat if it is sunny.
We will need some parent volunteers to help us on the trip. Please contact the
office or let Sophie/Joanna know if you are able to help.

The voluntary contribution is £4 per pupil to cover the cost of this trip
NB: We rely on these contributions to ensure that trips can go ahead, so thank you

in advance.
If payment is difficult, please speak to the office without delay.

● Payment and consent is by SchoolMoney ONLY (under ‘Payments’) – NO
CASH please!

● Please make payment by 12th July
● If you are having difficulty with your SchoolMoney account, please email

admin as soon as possible on admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk or phone
and speak to the office.

Many thanks,
Sophie and Joanna
Year 2 Team
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